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Welcome
Montreal Avenue (Eastbound State Road 518) Roadway Improvements

Public Meeting

From U.S. 1 to Pineapple Avenue

Brevard County

Thank you for 
joining us for 
the meeting.  
We will begin 
shortly…



Technical Information - Audio

Dial-in info will 
be shown here

I am having an issue hearing

If you are having audio 
issues, you can still join 
the audio portion of the 

meeting using a 
telephone.

Please note that all attendees' microphones 
are muted upon entering the meeting. 



Technical Information - Issues

I am unable to hear the presenter

This meeting is being recorded and 
will be posted to the project website 
at www.cflroads.com/project/442881-1

Report technical issues by using the 
question pane



Technical Information

Dial-in info will 
be shown here

I cannot hear the presenter

If you are having audio 
issues, you can still join 
the audio portion of the 

meeting using your 
telephone.



Technical Information - Providing Comments

Comment 
directly into 
the question 

pane 

After meetingDuring meeting
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www.cflroads.com/project/442881-1

Kathleen Enot

FDOT Project Manager 

719 South Woodland Boulevard, MS 542 

DeLand, FL 32720 

Phone: 386-943-5149 

Email: Kathleen.Enot@dot.state.fl.us 

I have a comment regarding



Financial Project ID Number: 442881-1

Welcome
Montreal Avenue (Eastbound State Road 518) Roadway Improvements

Public Meeting

From U.S. 1 to Pineapple Avenue

Brevard County



Title VI 

All inquiries or complaints will be handled according to FDOT procedure in a prompt and courteous 
manner.

This public meeting is being conducted without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, 
religion, disability or family status.  Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT 
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting:

Jennifer Smith
FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator 
719 South Woodland Boulevard
DeLand, FL 32720 
386-943-5367
Jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us

Jacqueline Paramore
State Title VI Coordinator 
605 Suwannee Street, Mail Station 65
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450
850-414-4753
Jacqueline.paramore@dot.state.fl.us

mailto:Jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us
mailto:Jacqueline.paramore@dot.state.fl.us


Project Location



Proposed Improvements

• Resurface the existing roadway

• Enhance pedestrian and bicycle safety



Existing Roadway Typical Section



Proposed Roadway Typical Section



Enhanced Bicycle and Pedestrian Features



Project Schedule

• Design
• Scheduled for completion in fall 2021

• Construction
• Anticipated to begin late 2021

• No additional right of way is 
needed



Public Involvement
• Public notification and project updates:

• Newsletter

• Public notices in Florida Today and Florida 
Administrative Register

• News release to local media

• Project web site: www.cflroads.com

• Connect with the public and obtain input
• Public Meeting – January 19, 2021

• Respond to public meeting comments and 
questions in writing after the meeting



• Visit www.cflroads.com

• Enter 442881-1 into the 
search box located in the top 
right-hand corner of the 
home page

• Select the “442881-1 SR 518 
from US 1 to Pineapple 
Avenue” result.

Project Website

http://www.cflroads.com/


Kathleen Enot
FDOT Project Manager 

719 South Woodland Boulevard 

MS 542 

DeLand, FL 32720 

Phone: 386-943-5149 

Email: Kathleen.Enot@dot.state.fl.us 

Project Contacts

www.cflroads.com

Please return all comments by:

January 29, 2021
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